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YOUNGSTOWN, Ohio Youngstown State University's Reading Center, located in 

the School of Education on Elm Street, will begin summer reading improvement sessions 

June 19-July 15. Classes are from 9-11 80m. 

Parents who wis to enroll their c .ildren may obtain applications by calling 

YSU's Elementary Education and Reading Department at (216) 742--3251. A minimal 

fee wi~l be charged. 

An advanced graduate student will ~o1orlt on a one-to-one basis with each child, 

identifying and remediating specific reading problems. Upon completion of he 

reading sessions, recommendations ,nll be sent to the tudent's home and school. 

Enrollment is limited due to the individualized nature of the program. Students 

who cannot be accommodated during the summer will h ve first priority for the fall 

program. 
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